
REPORT- SESSION ON UPCOMING CUET PG EXAM

Venue – Room 326

Date – 29th February,2024

Time – 12:30pm onwards

Description – A guidance session was organized for undergraduate and

graduate students in the Psychology department to prepare them for their

upcoming CUET PG exams. During the session, students were provided

with valuable advice on what to do and what to avoid. The purpose of this

program was to equip students with the necessary tools and knowledge to

excel in their exams. Various strategies were proposed to help students

achieve higher scores, alongside the sharing of recommended reading

materials. These strategies encompassed effective study techniques, time

management skills, and approaches to tackle exam questions strategically.

Additionally, a comprehensive list of recommended books was provided,

offering students valuable resources to deepen their understanding of the

subject matter and enhance their exam preparation efforts.


